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Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd.


730 Gartshore St. P.O. Box 217, Fergus, Ontario, N1M 2W8


PHONE: (519) 843-2900   FAX: (519) 843-7601




January 12, 2009

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

Re:
Consultation on Transition to International Financial Reporting Standards and Consequent Amendments to Regulatory Instruments


Board File No: EB-2008-0408

In response to your letter dated December 23, 2008, I would like to participate in this consultation process, receive all associated materials and attend the issues meeting on January 27, 2009.

As a participant I will not be requesting cost eligibility.

I participated in the previous OEB IFRS meetings and thank you for the opportunity to participate in this important phase of the process of transitioning from GAAP to IFRS.

Yours truly,

Florence Thiessen, CGA

Vice President / Treasurer

Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd.

Phone 519-843-2900 Ext 225

Email: thiessen@cwhydro.ca
